
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public 

permitting process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the existing and future 

environment, communities surrounding the site, future mining standards in Idaho and Idaho workers 

and suppliers.  

When regulators are reviewing a project, they consider all the worst-case scenarios. I was pleased 

when I saw the SDEIS concluded that the risk of a spill large enough to have a negative impact on fish 

would be low. Additionally, regulators said they believe with Perpetua's planned spill response 

resources and trained responders that a spill from a vehicle traveling up to site would be promptly 

contained and cleaned up. These things are important and signal a larger cultural of safety and 

commitment to the environment. These are just two small examples of why I hope you will permit 

the Stibnite Gold Project using the preferred alternative. The habitat rehabilitation and reclamation 

plan's benefit to fish and wildlife far outweigh the minimal risk of a damaging spill.  

Please move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now that the public has had multiple 

opportunities to provide feedback and regulators have been analyzing Perpetua Resources' plans for 

six years. The review process has improved the project and now it is time to make it a reality. 

Aaron McCulloch 


